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● 9​th​ Grade 106  
● 10​th​ Grade 96 
● 11​th​ Grade 95 
● 12​th​ Grade 107 
● Totals 404 

 
Our enrollment is down 8 students from this month last year. 
 
The September First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month, ​Peoples Bank Athletes-of-the-Month,  
and​ ​WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month will be named at the next board meeting. 
 
We had a very successful Open House on August 23rd. On average our teachers visited with 13 
parents each. Having the Open House on a night with a home volleyball game increased our 
attendance from previous years.  
 
Update on School Sign- Lilly Sign company will be beginning the removal of old LED components in 
sign out front. Installation of new panels will begin shortly. As a reminder the funds for this project 
were all raised through outside donors. Donors will be recognized on the sign.  
 
Class officers for the 2018-2019 school year:  
Freshman: ​4 Officers: Jasey Shanholtzen, Madison Eilers, Lainey Hicks, Kady Perry 
 
Sophomores: President- ​Shelby Edwards, VP- Addie Deere, Secretary- Emma Dorn, Treasurer- Laine 
Czaikowski 
 
Juniors:President- ​Quinton Perry, VP- Trey Patton, Secretary- Anna Beck, Treasurer(s)- Zoe Duduit and 
Jaclyn Reed  
 
Seniors:President- Lauren Stalets, VP- Jeannine Sweeny, Secretary- Camryn Burris, Treasurer- 
Lizzie Epley, Historian(s)- ​Ashlyn Finley and Steven Gordon, Chaplain--Josie Pauley (does the 
benediction at graduation and helps organize Baccalaureate) 
 
Student Council has 26 members this year.  Officers:  PRESIDENT –​Lauren Stalets and Josie Pauley​ , 
VICE PRESIDENT - ​Emily Kuhn​ , SECRETARY –​Sarah Lin​ , TREASURER –​Grace Sims​ . 
 
National Honor Society Officers:  PRESIDENT –  ​Emily Kuhn, ​VICE PRESIDENT –​Olive Decker​ , 
SECRETARY –​Rachel Welburn​ , TREASURER –​Sarah Lin​ . 
 
Art Club Officers:  Co-PRESIDENT(S)​Sarah Lin & Serena Walters​ –, VICE PRESIDENT –​Izzy Carter 
, SECRETARY –​Tabby Wood​ , TREASURER –​ Allison Murray​ .  
 
FFA Officers:  PRESIDENT – Chase Temmen , VICE PRESIDENT – Amanda Hall , REPORTER – 
Carlee Philips , SECRETARY – , TREASURER – Babe Bradley, SENTINEL – . Missing officers TBD 
  



The students have been notified that the Mid-Term of the first quarter was September 19​th​. We are 
no longer handing out hard copies of these reports now that the students/parents have access to 
this information online through LUMEN.  
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held October 4​th​ from 12:00-4:00pm and 5:00-8:00pm. 
Preparations are under way to increase our level of participation from parents.  
 
The High School Marching Band has performed in three parades so far this year:  Old Settler’s 
Parade in Hillsboro, Illinois State Fair Twilight Parade and the Pana Labor Day Parade. 
Unfortunately they were not able to travel to the University of Illinois for Marching Illini for 
High School Band Day due a weather related cancellation. 
 
The National Guard visited PHS on Sept 5th and presented to Juniors and Seniors. According to 
Mrs. Bowker, “The National Guard normally comes once a year and brings some sort of activity 
for the kids to do. This semester they brought human foosball. The kids always enjoy them 
coming because it’s something different. At the end of class, they talk to the juniors and seniors 
about the National Guard.” 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



PHS Staff were hard at work collaborating with one another as we have been diving into a 
Growth Mindset Training. Training sessions will continue throughout the year as the PD 
schedule allows. Photographs are of Session 2 (Sept 18th) which focused on teaching teachers 
how to give specific praise and feedback to students.  
 

 

 
Be a Part of the PRIDE! 


